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OFFICE OF THE BISHOP 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP feast day is on June 27. She is the patroness of our 

diocese. 

CONSECRATED VIRGINITY Mass for Judy Kvasnicka will take place on June 27, 2020 at 10 

A.M. at Sacred Heart Cathedral. Please be sure to keep Judy in your prayers. All are invited to

con-celebrate (dependent on the situation with COVID-19).

HUMAN TRAFFICKING inserts for the bulletin: 

JUNE – Ending slavery is everyone’s work and human trafficking is modern day slavery. 

U.S. Catholic Sisters Against Human Trafficking. (www.sistersagainsttrafficking.org). 

USCSAHT is a 501© 3 organization.  2039 N Geyer Road, St. Louis, MO  63131 

JUNIO – Terminar la esclavitud es trabajo de todos y la trata de personas es la esclavitud moderna 

del hoy.  

Hermanas católicas de los Estados Unidos contra la trata de personas. 

(www.sistersagainsttrafficking.org). USCSAHT es una organización 501 © 3. 2039 N Geyer 

Road, St. Louis, MO 63l3l 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES ANNUAL FUNDRAISER is Saturday, July 18, 2020. The event will 

be entirely online this year.  Please visit ccnks.org for information, which will be updated as it 

becomes available.  

OFFICE OF FINANCE 

CLERGY COMPENSATION:  Bishop Vincke has decided that clergy compensation will remain 

at the same level for next year starting July 1, 2020.  The “Compensations for Clergy” page for 

your Diocesan Handbook with updated dates was mailed to all parish priests & PLC’s on May 

26th.   You may make a copy for any additional blue books you have in your parish. 

http://www.sistersagainsttrafficking.org/
http://www.sistersagainsttrafficking.org/
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OFFICE OF FINANCE (cont.) 

 

DIOCESAN COLLECTIONS:  The list of Diocesan collections through 2022 is attached.  Please 

note the revised dates for the 2020 Holy Land and Peter’s Pence collections.  The Catholic 

Charities Annual Appeal is the third Sunday in November and they will supply envelopes for their 

appeal.  

 

MARYMOUNT SCHOLARSHIP AND MSGR. CLEMENT KRUSE SCHOLARSHIP: 

The forms for these scholarships are in the Diocesan Handbook.  Copies can be made from these 

forms.  Please make sure the applicants are given the correct forms for the Marymount 

scholarship.  There is one for first year applicants and a separate one for those reapplying for 

additional funds after the completed their first year of college.  (Section V, pages 23-28) 

Applications are due in our office by July 1st. 

 

 

 

PRIEST COUNCIL 

 

PRIEST COUNCIL DUES: Thank you to those who sent in their dues.  I will send an updated 

list next week via email.  Dues are still $25.00 and can be mailed to Fr. Joseph Kieffer, PO Box 

395, Hanover, KS 66945-0395 

 

 

 

PROPAGATION OF THE FAITH 

 

2020 MISSION  COOPERATIVE  PROGRAM:  All parishes and mission groups have received 

a memo from the Salina Propagation of the Faith Office, reminding them of our diocesan policy 

that pastors and mission groups may negotiate to have the mission cooperative appeal made by the 

pastor using materials supplied by the mission group.  Some groups are making use of this option.  

Other groups are scheduling in-person presentations by the mission group (as commonly done in 

the past).   Note:  please inform the Propagation of the Faith office when the mission appeal in 

your parish(es) will be made, whether by the mission group or by the pastor.  A small number of 

mission groups are choosing to withdraw from the 2020 Salina Diocesan program altogether.  In 

that case because of the lateness of the season, another group will not be assigned for a mission 

cooperative appeal in 2020.  Please keep in mind the mission cooperative appeals continue to be 

distinct from World Mission Sunday, observed this year on October 17-18, 2020.  Thanks for your 

help in finding the best way to promote mission awareness in your parish(es). 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTER 

 

YOUTH PROGRAMS: While summer youth programs look a little different this year, The 

Register would like to hear about what YOUR parish is doing for the youth! If you are doing a 

service-related project? Are you having a “socially distant” Bible school? Please email me in 

advance, so I can do a little pre-planning, as well as some photos after the event! Email: 

newspaper1@salinadiocese.org. 

 

 

mailto:newspaper1@salinadiocese.org
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OFFICE OF YOUTH MINISTRY 

 

PRAYER AND ACTION: Attached is a flier that Katie & Will Allen (youth sponsors of Sacred 

Heart Parish in Colby) are doing with their youth this summer to have the Prayer and Action 

experience for their youth.  They are including the 8th graders.   

They are allowing 30 youth to sign up and they will take youth from their parish first.  Thank you, 

Katie & Will, for your leadership and for providing this experience. 

Thanks for understanding that we had to cancel the program for this summer.  We wanted to make 

sure that everyone would be safe.   

 

NCYC (National Catholic Youth Conference): It seems like we just had this event, but we will be 

getting ready for 2021.  I received the dates which are November 18-21, 2021 in Indianapolis, 

Indiana.  The theme is:  ABLAZE*ENCIENDE EL FUEGO.  Please start talking with your youth 

regarding this event.  You might want to have a meeting with the present 8th graders and their 

parents and have some of your youth that have been to NCYC talk about what a great experience 

it was for them.  I will be asking this fall to get a number from you regarding how many youth and 

adults from your parish that will be going.  We need 1 adult to every 6 students.    

If you have any questions, please give me a call in at 785-827-8746 x49. 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF COMMUNICATIONS 

 

WEBSITE UPDATE: The Communications Office is excited to announce that we are building a 

new Diocesan website! The website will have an easy to use navigation making resources easier 

to find, as well as a more modern look and feel. All diocesan clergy and chancery staff will be 

getting new headshots as a part of this endeavor in the near future-more details to come.  

 

FAMILY FEUD: Thank you to everyone who tuned in to our Family Feud game night against 

the Diocese of Dodge City! We look forward to doing more game show nights in the future! Be 

on the lookout for our next Family Feud match up against the Diocese of Wichita! 

 

Follow us on social media! 

 

Instagram: salina_diocese 

Facebook: SalinaDiocese 

Twitter: @SalinaDiocese 

YouTube: Salina_Diocese or www.youtube.com/salinadioceseks 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF VOCATIONS 

 

SUMMER SEMINARIANS ASSIGNMENTS:  

Deacon Brian McCaffrey-Fr. Frank Coady, St. Thomas More, Manhattan 

Kade Megaffin-Fr. Gale Hammerschmidt, St. Isidore, Manhattan 

Aaron Dlabal-Fr. Kerry Ninemire, Seven Dolors, Manhattan 

Brady Hutchison-Fr. Kevin Weber, St. Mary Queen of the Universe, Salina 

Adam Zarybnicky & Luke Friess-Fr. Fred Gatschet, Sacred Heart Cathedral, Salina 

Kyle Pfeifer-Fr. Brian Lager, St. Joseph, Hays 

Jesse Ochs-Fr. Norbert Dlabal, Sacred Heart, Atwood 

Trent Logan-Fr. Vincent Thu Laing, St. Frances Cabrini, Hoxie 

http://www.youtube.com/salinadioceseks
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OFFICE OF VOCATIONS (cont.) 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

Seminarian summer retreats: 

May 26th-29th, Theology of the Body, Sacred Heart Cathedral 

June 16th-19th, Scripture with Fr. Fred, Sacred Heart Cathedral 

July 7th-10th, Pilgrimage/trip with Bishop Vincke 

July 28th-31st, Service week-location to be decided 

  

August 9th-4:00 P.M., Vocations picnic in Hays.  Every Priest in the diocese is invited to attend 

and invite one or more young men (high school age) from their parish to join Bishop Vincke for 

an afternoon/evening of fellowship. Be sure to follow all child safety and security protocols in 

arranging for them to attend. Priests are asked to please RSVP to the Vocations Office (Rick 

Binder) with number attending from your parish. 

  

August 10th-13th, Seminarian Retreat at the Lake, Council Grove, KS 

All Diocesan Priests are invited to join us for the day on August 10th. If that day does not work, 

you may join us a different day but the 10th is preferred. Please RSVP to the Vocation Office (Rick 

Binder) if you plan on attending. 

  

August 13th-Seminarian Banquet, Salina, KS 

  

August 14th-Runnin Revs bb game in Hays 

 

August 15th-Men's Conference at IHM in Hays 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF SAFE ENVIRONMENT 

 

WE HAVE UPDATED THE NAME OF OUR OFFICE:  As many of you are aware, the 

Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People was updated in 2018.  To be in 

compliance with those charter updates, we have been working on revising and amending our 

policy.  As we continue to update and enhance our program, we chose to update the name of the 

office as well. After considering what we need to provide to protect the faithful in the Diocese of 

Salina, and researching the websites of many other Diocese, we decided on the name Safe 

Environment Office.  We thought it suited our mission perfectly.  To find us on the Diocese of 

Salina website please look under the tab “Offices” and then click on “Safe Environment.” 

 

ANNUAL DIOCESAN AUDIT - The Diocese of Salina will again be submitting audit data for 

2019-2020 electronically. Next year, StoneBridge Partners will be coming here for our on-site 

audit. It is imperative that all volunteers, employees and educators who have ministered during 

this audit period (July 1, 2019 - June 30, 2020) are trained and in the data base.  If you have not 

contacted me confirming your site is current, please do so as soon as possible. 

 

POLICY/ PROGRAM REVISIONS – We have been diligently working on revising the Policy 

for the Protection of Children and Young People as well as updating the  documents that go in the 

Safe Environment Program section in the blue Diocesan Handbook, (as promised at our audit 

training meeting this past spring.)   We have not finalized the exact date this information will be 

going out in the mail, but we will keep you updated so you know when to start looking for it. 
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OFFICE OF SAFE ENVIRONMENT (cont.) 

 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT INFORMATION PACKET - Safe Environment Program information 

packets will be mailed/emailed (whichever was your preference) in August. Included in the packet 

will be all the forms each parish or school is required to complete and return.  

 

THANK YOU to all parish/school safety coordinators for all you do, especially as we continue to 

sift through the challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic.  As some of us begin to transition “back 

to normal” please be cognizant of new questions, concerns, and other difficulties families and 

children may encounter. 

 

PLEASE CONTACT US IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 

Kim Hoelting, Director of Human Resources  

785-827-8746 #28  -  kim.hoelting@salinadiocese.org 

Wendy Backes, Safe Environment Program Coordinator 

785-827-8746 #24 - wendy.backes@salinadiocese.org 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF FAMILY LIFE and NFP 

 

2020 DIOCESAN MEN’S CONFERENCE – The ninth annual Diocesan Men’s Conference is 

scheduled for Saturday, August 15th at Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish, Hays. ALL men and 

young men Junior High and up are encouraged to attend! Please encourage the men of your parish 

to sign up early! Posters will arrive via US mail and should be distributed among your parish 

cluster. A printable mail in registration is attached an may also be downloaded from the diocesan 

website. 

 

Please publish the weekly bulletin announcement below during the month of June.  

 

June Announcement – Salina Diocese Men’s Conference, Register Today. 

Catholic Men of the Salina Diocese join us for our Ninth Annual Salina Diocese Men’s 

Conference, August 15th at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church in Hays. Plan to attend and 

bring your sons who are in Junior High, High School or College. Special guest Patrick 

Coffin is the host of The Patrick Coffin Show, a podcast on faith and culture heard in over 

100 countries. The former host of Catholic Answers Live radio show, Patrick has 

interviewed top influencers, such as Dr. Jordan B. Peterson, two-time Academy Award 

winner Kevin Costner, Fox News host and author Tucker Carlson, Emmy Award winning 

singer-actor, Harry Connick, Jr., Rock and Roll Hall of Famer Dion DiMucci; composers 

Morten Lauridsen and Sir James MacMillan,  New York Times writer Ross Douthat, horror 

novelist Dean Koontz, four presidential candidates, and top Vatican cardinals. 

The conference will also offer the opportunity for Adoration, the sacrament of 

reconciliation, and Mass. To register online or for more information go to 

salinadiocese.org; email familylife@salinadiocese.org; or call the Office of Family Life 

and NFP at 785-827-8746. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:#28  -  kim.hoelting@salinadiocese.org
http://www.salinadiocese.org/
mailto:familylife@salinadiocese.org
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OFFICE OF FAMILY LIFE and NFP (cont.) 

 

2020 SALINA DIOCESE COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC LAY WOMEN BIENNIAL 

CONVENTION: The 2020 SDCCW Convention is scheduled for Saturday, August 29th at Christ 

the King Catholic Parish Center in WaKeeney. This Convention is for ALL women in the Diocese 

of Salina! Please see the attached flyer with registration form to use as a bulletin insert. 

 

Please publish the weekly bulletin announcement below during the month of June.  

 

June Announcement – Salina Diocese Council of Catholic Lay Women Biennial 

Convention, Register Today 

The Diocese of Salina Council of Catholic Lay Women will host their biennial convention 

on Saturday, August 29th at Christ the King Parish Center in WaKeeney. ALL women of 

the Diocese are encouraged and welcome to attend. This year’s convention will feature 

talks and music by special guest Sarah Hart, one of the leading figures in contemporary 

Catholic music today. Her signature blend of folk, pop and rock delights listeners of every 

age. Sarah’s love for music and ministry intersect in amazing ways. Her dynamic energy, 

sense of humor, and deep faith make her events unforgettable experiences. To register 

online or for more information go to salinadiocese.org; email 

familylife@salinadiocese.org; or call the Office of Family Life and NFP at 785-827-8746. 

 

PURIFIED RESCHEDULED – The Purified Event with Jason Evert scheduled for March 30th 

has been rescheduled for Wednesday, September 9th. Stay tuned to our Diocesan website and 

social media where we will post updated information for promotion and ticket sales as soon as it 

becomes available. For those who purchased tickets for the March event, your tickets will be 

honored at the rescheduled event, or  if you are unable to make the rescheduled date you may 

request a refund by contacting eventcoach@chastity.com including all of the pertinent 

information.  

 

MADE FOR MORE RESCHEDULED – The Visions of the Promised Land event with 

Christopher West originally scheduled for Wednesday, May 13, has been rescheduled for Tuesday, 

February 23, 2021. If you purchased tickets for May13 they will be honored at the February 23 

event as well. If you would like a refund and purchased your ticket at a Parish in Manhattan, they 

will be able to issue you a refund. If you purchased your tickets online, please contact 

events@tobinstitute.org or call 215-302-8200. More information regarding the rescheduled event 

will be made available later this fall. 

 

UPCOMING MARRIAGE PREPARATION AND ENRICHMENT EVENTS   

 

ENGAGED ENCOUNTER DATES FOR 2020 – The Engaged Encounter scheduled for June 

5-7, 2020 at the Capuchin Center for Spiritual Life in Victoria is still scheduled to occur as planned. 

For more information, and to register visit https://salinadiocese.org/family-life/marriage-
prep/engaged-encounter. 
 

 

OTHER FAMILY LIFE/NFP NEWS AND EVENTS: 

 

MIDWEST CATHOLIC FAMILY CONFERENCE CANCELLED – Kevin Regan, 

Conference Director has issued a statement available at catholicfamilyconference.org. Read the 

statement to find out how you can help to ensure the return of the conference in 2021. 

 

http://www.salinadiocese.org/
mailto:familylife@salinadiocese.org
mailto:eventcoach@chastity.com
mailto:events@tobinstitute.org
https://salinadiocese.org/family-life/marriage-prep/engaged-encounter
https://salinadiocese.org/family-life/marriage-prep/engaged-encounter
http://www.catholicfamilyconference.org/
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OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENT 

 

 

BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL  

Thank you for all you have done to promote the 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal – Call to Share. 

Together our efforts have generated over $1.36 

million for the Diocese of Salina from 3,168 

generous donors. These gifts fund seminarian education, priests’ retirement and clergy health, 

evangelization and ministry as well as education. All of us have been blessed and the results make 

it possible for the diocese to serve our people and parishes.  

 

Remember “Call to Share” pledges and gifts will be accepted through December 31, 2020. There 

is still plenty of time to encourage your parishioners to participate. Every family should have the 

opportunity to give, then they will decide if they can.  

 

There will be several more opportunities for giving: 

A couple weeks after Masses have resumed, we will do the postponed in-pew solicitation. (Hang 

onto those materials we sent you back in February and watch your emails for details.)         

Late summer, we send a letter to all households who gave last year, but not yet this year 

(LYBUNT.) 

 

If you have any questions contact Beth, Melanie or Lois at 785-827-8746. Emails are: 

beth.shearer@salinadiocese.org 

melanie.melander@salinadiocese.org  

lois.yost@salinadiocese.org.  

 

 

#iGiveCatholic 

We’ll do it again this year. The Diocese of Salina will participate in #iGiveCatholic, where 

Catholics across the nation participate in Giving Tuesday, which is December 1, 2020. This is an 

online giving day celebrated annually on the Tuesday after Thanksgiving, Black Friday and Cyber 

Monday. It kicks off the charitable giving season and brings the Catholic community together to 

give thanks and give back.  

 

Much generosity was shared with our diocese last year, thru this effort. By the end of the counting 

period, the Salina Diocese ranked #6 in the nation among all 39 archdioceses and dioceses 

participating. We raised $387,395.43 from 514 donors with an average gift of $753.69. There were 

8 Salina organizations in the top 100 national rankings, with Manhattan Catholic Schools ranking 

#5. Nationally, $7,461,919.03 was received from 29,531 donors for 1743 ministries. This is the 

largest single Catholic fundraising effort in the nation. We are proud to do it again.  

 

Every parish, school, and Catholic ministry in our diocese will be invited to participate. Watch 

your emails this summer for more information and an invitation to join us. In the meantime, Beth 

is working to secure challenge grants. But better yet, you can assure you have a matching grant by 

working with the influential donors in your area to tailor a challenge for your parish, school or 

organization. Beth would be very happy to help you in this endeavor – contact her at 

beth.shearer@salinadiocese.org or 785-827-8746, ext. 42.  

 

mailto:beth.shearer@salinadiocese.org
mailto:melanie.melander@salinadiocese.org
mailto:lois.yost@salinadiocese.org
mailto:beth.shearer@salinadiocese.org
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OFFICE OF DEVELOPMENT (cont.) 

 

Finally, attached is a timeline for 2020. The right-hand side has a timeline for participating 

organizations. This includes the webinars hosted by #iGiveCatholic. The Salina Diocese will host 

a webinar like the one we did last year. Watch for it.  

 

CARES ACT – Charitable tax benefits: The following is reprinted from last month’s SDNB. 

This includes very timely information that can be shared with your parishioners and supporters. If 

you have any questions, contact Beth Shearer at beth.shearer@salinadiocese.org.  

 

The federal legislation that created the Payroll Protection Program (PPP) loans has also created 

several charitable tax benefits for giving. This could make a difference for many of your 

parishioners as they start to consider their tax consequences, usually later in the year. Note these 

changes seem to be just for this 2020 tax year. You can start to share the following:  

 

Temporary Universal Charitable Deduction for 2020 Tax Year 

This deduction allows taxpayers who do not currently itemize their deductions to claim a 

charitable deduction for cash donations up to $300 through December 31. The $300 cap 

applies to individuals and married couples equally, i.e., a married couple would not be able 

to take a $600 deduction. Donations to donor advised funds and supporting organizations 

are not eligible for this deduction. 

 

AGI Charitable Deduction Caps Suspended or Increased for 2020 Tax Year 

The adjusted gross income (AGI) limits on charitable donations are suspended or increased 

for cash gifts made by individuals and corporations. The 60% AGI cap for individual 

taxpayers who itemize has been suspended. Taxpayers who itemize are eligible to take 

charitable deductions for donations up to 100% of their AGI for the 2020 tax year. The 

AGI cap for corporations has been increased from 10% to 25% for corporate tax years 

ending in 2020. Donations to private foundations and donor advised funds are not eligible 

for the increase or suspension of AGI limits. 

 

This information is provided for educational purposes only. It does not constitute legal 

advice and should not be construed as legal advice or a legal opinion. Readers should seek 

such advice from their own professional advisers. 

 

Whenever you print information like this be sure to add the disclaimer like the one printed above. 

 

Upcoming dates – mark your calendars  

Seminarian collection – August 8 and 9, 2020 weekend 

Annual Seminarian Recognition Dinner – Thursday, August 13, 2020 

#iGiveCatholic Advance giving begins – Monday, November 16 

#iGiveCatholic giving day – Tuesday, December 1, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:beth.shearer@salinadiocese.org
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MISCELLANEOUS 

RETREAT: Join Dan Burke for an Into the Deep mini retreat to discover the depths of prayer. All 

are welcome at Our Lady of Perpetual Help Catholic Church, 307 West 13th St., Goodland, from 

9:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. on Saturday, September 19th.  Mass will begin at 8:00 A.M. and 

registration is at 8:30 A.M. Light breakfast and snacks provided. Register at 

SpiritualDirection.com/Events for the $20 early bird special! Register after August 19, 2020 and 

the cost are $25 per ticket or $30 cash or check at the door. See you on Saturday, September 19, 

2020! 

 



JULY 2020 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 
 
 
 

2 
 

3 
 
 
 
 
 
CHANCERY CLOSED 

4 
 
Independence Day 
 
 
 
 

5 
 
 
 

6 
 
 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 
 

10 
 
 
 

11 
 
 

12 
 

13 
 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
 

17 
 
 

18 
 
 
Catholic Charities 
Annual Dinner, 5 pm 

19 
 
 
NFP Awareness week 
 

20 
 
 
NFP Awareness week 
 
 

21 
 
 
NFP Awareness week 
 

22 
 
 
NFP Awareness week 

23 
 
 
NFP Awareness week 
 

24 
 
 
NFP Awareness week 
 

25 
 
 
NFP Awareness week 
 
 

26 
Confirmation, 1:30 pm 
St. Nicholas of Myra, 
Hays 
Confirmation, 6 pm, 
Mary Queen of Angels, 
Russell 

27 
 

28 29 
 

30 31  
 
 

 
 

 

 

29 30     

******** All scheduled events are tentative at the time of publication.  Please check for updates with your parish/chancery 



2020 2021 2022

Catholic Relief Services - (formerly ACOAF) 3/22/2020 3/14/2021 3/27/2022

(fourth Sunday of Lent)

Holy Land - (Good Friday) 9/13/2020 4/2/2021 4/15/2022

REVISED

Catholic Home Mission Appeal 4/26/2020 4/25/2021 4/24/2022

(last Sunday of April)

Seminarian Collection 8/9/2020 8/8/2021 8/14/2022

(Second Sunday in August)

Peter's Pence 10/4/2020 6/27/2021 6/26/2022

(first Sunday of July or Nearest Sunday REVISED

   to the Feast of Sts Peter & Paul)

Mission Sunday 10/18/2020 10/24/2021 10/23/2022

(next to last Sunday in October)

Human Development 11/22/2020 11/21/2021 11/20/2022

(Sunday before Thanksgiving)

Retired Religious 12/13/2020 12/12/2021 12/11/2022

(Second Sunday in December)

DIOCESAN COLLECTIONS FOR THE SALINA DIOCESE



 



 

 

Salina Diocese Men’s Conference 2020 
MEN OF GOD 

MEN OF MARY  
Saturday, August 15th 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic Church-  1805 Vine  Hays, Kansas 67601 

 

 Registration   (refreshments & lunch included) 
 
______Adult - $35     NOTE: If paper form submitted each adult must fill a separate form  

 

             Student - $15 (HS & College students age 18-24 not attending with their father) 
 

             Father and one son under 21 -$45 
 

             Father and two sons under 21 - $55 
 

            Father and three sons under 21 - $65  

 
_____ If registering more than 3 sons please indicate the appropriate number and add an additional $10 per son 

Please list all names below.  
 

           Priests, deacons and seminarians are FREE, but need to register for planning purposes. 

 

Adult Name  ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Mailing Address   ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
City                                                                                             _State                    Zip                                           _ 

 
Parish:                                                                       _ Parish City:  ___________________________________________ 

 
Home Phone: (       )                           ,  Cell Phone: (         )   _________ 

 
E-mail Address   ________________________________________________________________ 

 

First Son Name:   __________________________________ 
 

Second Son Name:   ___________________________ 
 

Third Son Name:   _________________________________     

 

                         I would like to sponsor an additional adult entry fee. 

        (Donated entry fees will be given to the Priests of the Diocese to disperse to those in their communities who may otherwise be unable to attend.) 

 

Registrations after August 1, 2020 require an additional $10.00/person 
 

                  Send completed registration form and payment to:  
                                              Diocesan Family Life Office 

P. O. Box 980 
Salina, KS 67402-0980 

 



 

Dates Arch/Diocesan/Foundation Partner Participating Organizations Dates

March-April
Assemble internal team including volunteers to drive 

effort from arch/diocesan/foundation side

Read all materials from 

arch/dioceses/foundation regarding 

#iGiveCatholic

June

April-May

1. Begin communicating #iGiveCatholic information and 

participation to all parishes, schools and ministries, 

including Save the Date 

2. Email and mail organizations the Invitation to 

Participate packets

Assemble committee of two to six people-

staff and volunteers-to assist with the effort
June-August

May

1. Plan and schedule any training, kickoff or giving day 

events for participating organizations

2. Meet with influencers in arch/diocese 

3. Submit press release

Determine project for 2020, set 

communications and social media strategies 

and timelines, create video for profile page

July-August

12-Jun
Get commitment form, ministry list, graphic images and 

payment to #iGiveCatholic before this date

Attend any in-person trainings from 

arch/diocese/foundation and watch pre-

recorded #iGiveCatholic trainings

August

16-Jun
Network-wide kickoff call/training for diocesan/foundation 

partners at 2 pm CT

Organization registration opens. Enter 

banking information for verification.
17-Aug

14-Jul
Diocesan/foundation office hours training at 2 pm CT

Re:Your dashboard,gift collection,other basics, Q&A 

Organization first training webinar at 2 pm 

CT
18-Aug

11-Aug

Diocesan/foundation office hours training at 2 pm CT

Re: Organization Registration, bank verification, sponsors, 

Q&A 

Update donor/parent/parishioner database. 

Draft communications-social media posts 

about giving day

September

15-Sep

Diocesan/foundation office hours training at 2 pm CT

Re: Landing page, offline gifts, peer-to-peer fundraising, 

matching gifts, Q&A 

Update profile page with story, video, 

donation levels, etc.

September-

October

13-Oct
Diocesan/foundation office hours training at 2 pm CT

Re: Registration close, donation info, reporting, Q&A 

Organization registration closes.

Plan your "thank yous"  to send by 12/8.
31-Oct

10-Nov
Diocesan/foundation office hours training at 2 pm CT

Re: Prizes, Advanced Giving, Giving Day, Q&A 

Organization second and final training 

webinar at 2 pm CT…This is a Wednesday
4-Nov

16-Nov 16-Nov

1-Dec 1-Dec

2020 Timeline
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Advanced Giving Day Phase Begins!

#iGiveCatholic on #GivingTuesday!
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Questions? Contact Julie Kenny at julie@igivecatholic.org.



INTO THE DEEP
 

Finding Peace through Prayer

Dan Burke

Do you want to transform your prayer life?
Speaker and writer, Dan Burke is coming to
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Catholic Church!
Dan provides three powerful talks on the
secrets of the saints and how to deepen
your prayer life. Join us for a life-changing
mini-retreat! Register online –
SpiritualDirection.com/Events.

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Catholic Church
307 W. 13th St. | Goodland |KS 67735

Saturday, September 19, 2020 I 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
Mass at 8:00 AM
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